
 

From: sceis-ast@sceis.sc.gov 

To: AST Leads, Finance Directors, Budget Directors, SCEIS Alert Recipients 

Subject: Admin Announces Enhancements to SCEIS FM and GM Modules 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Good morning, 
 
Beginning July 1, 2025, the South Carolina Department of Administration (Admin) will 
launch more user-friendly SCEIS Funds Management (FM) and Grants Management 
(GM) modules to streamline and enhance business processes for state finance, budget 
and grant users. 
  
Through the enhanced modules, agencies will have more visibility to the full lifecycle of 
a grant award, allowing for better management and oversight, reporting and improved 
efficiencies. The enhanced SCEIS FM and GM modules will simplify business 
processes, make it easy to obtain and report data, improve data accuracy and create a 
foundation for increased transparency into agency funds and grants management. 
 
These enhancements are in direct response to agency feedback, and Admin has spent 
the past year collaborating with agencies on this July 1 implementation to improve the 
efficiency to manage grant funding and budgets. 
 
Admin will ensure agencies are prepared for these enhancements. More information 
about the FM and GM modules enhancements, including training for agency users, will 
be available in the coming months.  
 
If you have any questions, please email budgetenhancements@admin.sc.gov.  
 
Thank you, 
The SCEIS Team 
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